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Construction will be taking place at the east entrance of Building K (CITE), due to an

installation, until May. During this time, please note:

Accessible parking along the east end of CITE will not be available

The east entrance of CITE will be closed occasionally as work takes place on the

southeast corner of the building

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.

tags : student-news

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/stephanie-conte

